Things to remember in Year 4:

In Year 4, the children have some new routines and lessons to get used to. Most things will remain the same so that everyone can make a smooth transition from Year 3 to Year 4.



- I read in school everyday and I will bring my reading book and reading record into school everyday. My reading record will be checked and reading at home will help me earn Clem's to spend in our school shop!
- I have swimming and need to bring my full swimming kit every week
- I will get KUNCU homework if I need extra support with the day's learning.
 This must be returned the next day to help me in my learning.
- I will receive topic homework such as research tasks to help me with my Science, History, Geography, Art and Design Technology. This will be completed in my homework book and handed in on time.

Reading books will be changed weekly and your child may also select books from our Class Library and change them as often as they like! Please do encourage your child to read EVERY DAY as this will help them to become confident and fluent and provide them with a passport to success in all their learning!

Please remember to return any school books to class—have a check to see if you have any at home. Thank you!

Learning in Year 4

To begin Year 4 our first topic is 'Vicious Vikings". In this unit we will meet The Vikings. We will learn about how the Vikings lived, where they came from, why they came to Britain and about their gods, myths and legends. We will make a variety of Viking artefacts and learn how to weave like the Vikings did.

In literacy, we will write fiction and non-fiction texts using stories set in Viking times as our inspiration. We will continue to explore how ambitious vocabulary can impact a reader and learn to vary our sentence structure for effect.

In guided reading we will continue our reading challenge and read both fiction and non—fiction texts from a range of genres, styles and cultures.

In Maths this year a key target will be to learn and secure our knowledge of multiplication tables. We will learn how to use them in a range of different ways so that they may help us to succeed in all areas of our maths studies. The children will be tested on their times tables in Summer Term, so we will be doing lots of practice in class for this.

St Clement's C. of E. Primary School



Class Newsletter

Year 4 Autumn 2022

Class Teacher: Miss Checkland
Teaching Assistants: Mrs Moss,
Mrs Mellon.

